To whom it may concern,

My mum has lived in Hadley Wood for over 25 years, and we visit Hadley Wood
frequently to enjoy the stunning landscape. This landscape will be ruined if this land is
allocated for housing. Having spaces such as this is an attraction of the area and makes it
unique in Enfield. In particular, this sort of initiative in the year where the UK hosts the
climate conference COP26 flies in the face of what we as a country should be doing to
protect the future generations of this country and the world.

SAVE OUR GREEN BELT. The Green Belt must be protected and conserved, helping
air quality in the borough and biodiversity. It cannot be right to plan to destroy this Green
Belt, directly contrary to all green and climate change policies. We should be protecting
and conserving our remaining green spaces now and for future generations.

I would therefore request to remove this proposed site allocation from the local plan
and retain the green belt status of the land.

Thank you,



